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...All the latest news straight from the classroom

WE held our end of season
hockey awards to celebrate ail
our players and say thank you
to everyone who has helped
make this season a success.

It has been a fantastic season
full of learning, hard work,
determination, teamwork, but
most importantly lots of fun.

Each week we have fixtures
where we have focused on
developing players skills and
confidence and allowing them
to enjoy being part of team
with their peers.

For a small school, we punch
well above our weight.

We have teams at every age
group, get to various semi-
finals and finals of South
Schools tournaments and
Scottish cups and have players
representing South age group
teams.

We would like to say a huge
well done and thank you to
every single player who has
trained and played with their
team this season. We hope you

have enjoyed it all.

A massive thank you also to
all our coaches and umpires
who have volunteered and
given up their time every week
and to everyone else who has
helped out at some point this
year to ensure hockey at SHS
is such a huge success. Bring
on next season.

We look forward to
welcoming all our players back
and hopefully lots of new ones
too.

This season’s prize winners
were as follows:

S1 - Players’ Player: Emily
Dobie and Lily Ayotte; Most
Improved: Ada Davidson;
Coaches’ Player: Holly
Craig.

S$2 — Players’ Player: Mia
Dolan and Amy McVie; Most
Improved: Lacey Gardiner;
Coaches’ Player: Isla
Macpherson.

S3 - Players’ Player: Milly
Scott and Erin Smith; Most
Improved: Hannah Simpson;
Coaches’ Player: Lily
Jackson.
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Millie Lightfoot; Most
Improved: Lou Oliva;
Coaches’ Player: Megan
Pow.

Easter Concert

LAST week, our school
proudly hosted an evening of
Scottish music and culture,
celebrating the rich musical
heritage of Scotland.

The event showcased
an impressive range of
performances by pupils,
each one exploring different
aspects of Scottish music,
instruments, and artists.

The audience was treated
to a vibrant variety of
musical talents, including
performances on the fiddie,
accordion, harp, guitar,
xylophone, and singing.

The evening was a great
success; a huge well done to all
involved.

Club donation

THIS week, Oregon.Timber
Frame Ltd, Selkirk generously
donated funds towards the
school’s breakfast cafe and
wellbeing hub.

Selkirk High School
appreciates the contribution
Oregon has made to help the
young people of Selkirk.

Dancing

THE school would like to
say congratulations to the
Scottish Country Dancing
team who were runners up at
the Secondary Schools Festival
recently.

Thank you to Margaret and
Maureen for giving up their
time to prepare the team and
for giving our your people
these opportunities.

Pupils performing at the Easter Concert




